
 

 

February 28, 2025 
 
Re:  ACA Reporting Requirements  
 
Effective Dec. 23, 2024, employers are no longer required to mail out 1095-C or 1095-B, a tax 
form that describes when health insurance was available to a full-time employee.  
 

If you are in need of your 1095-C or 1095-B for 2024, it is now available to you in 
ADP under the “Myself” tab and “Pay and Tax Statements”. 
 

You may also request it by mail: 
 Alliance Beverage Distributing 

Attn: Human Resources   
4490 60th St SE 
Grand Rapids, MI 49512 

 
You may request by email: 
 humanresources@alliancebeverage.com 
 
Or you may request it by phone: 
 616-241-5022 ext 2488 (Human Resources) 
 
Sincerely,  

Michele Lewis 
Michele Lewis, PHR 
Human Resources 
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